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Media Advisory 
Friday, January 10, 2020 

1. Conway Downtown Alive will host its Rivertown Wine-Around on Saturday, January 11, 

2020 from 2:00 pm – 5:00 pm. You can find the details about that event here.  

2. The City of Conway will host its third Residential Design Standards Committee meeting on 

Tuesday, January 14, 2020 at 3:30 pm at the Conway Recreation Center. 

3. City of Conway offices will be closed on Monday, January 20, 2020 in observance of 

Martin Luther King Jr. Day. Crew members with the Solid Waste Department will still 

make their rounds for trash pick-up on that day.  

4. Conway City Council will meet on Tuesday, January 21, 2020 at 5:30 pm at Conway City 

Hall. The agenda for that meeting will be posted as soon as it is available.  

5. The City of Conway will host a Public Engagement Session to discuss improvements to 

infrastructure to relieve flooding pressure on Crabtree Canal. The meeting will be held at 

Trinity United Methodist Church (198 Long Avenue) on Thursday, January 23, 2020 from 

5:30 – 7:30 pm. You can learn more about that meeting here.  

6. Conway Parks and Recreation released a new website this week. All information can now 

be found in one location on anything parks and recreation related: athletics, Conway 

Recreation Center, parks, programs, and special events. The new website has one-click 

registration now when citizens participate in any programs or rentals offered by the 
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department. You can find the new website here.  

7. Conway Parks and Recreation released its January newsletter with information about 

upcoming and current events. You can get your copy here.  

8. The 24th Annual Valentine Ball Registration is now open. The event will take place on 

Saturday, February 8, 2020 at the Conway Recreation Center. Doors open at 5:30 pm. This 

year, we will have the annual dance competition, a photo booth, dinner, and a free 

photo. We also invite mothers to participate in “Mamarazzi” at 5:30 pm to take pictures 

on the red carpet. You can find registration information here.  
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